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Press Release 

 

 

 

After a competitive process DROMEAS signed  a new contract with the German army amounting 
to € 9,500,000, which will be completed in the next four years. 

 

The remaining unfinished project of DROMEA with the German army today amounts to € 
51,000,000. 

 

                                                                                                 The Board of Directors 


